



## **Principal: Mr Stuart Mallott**

Warboys Primary Academy Humberdale Way, Warboys Huntingdon, PE28 2RX Tel: 01487 822317 Email: office@wpa.education Web: www.wpa.education

Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

As half term fast approaches, I just thought I would write to you, to make you aware of some changes that you may notice on our return to school in November.

After half term, please be aware that not all class teachers will be on the playground greeting children every day between 8.30-8.45 a.m. Be assured that you will have a member of staff within their phase greeting the children on arrival in the morning, however this may not be your child's class teacher. This is following a successful trial of this during the Autumn Term in Years 5 and 6. This change will enable class teachers, for most of the week, to remain in class from 8.30 a.m. to begin supporting children with their early morning activities and delivering key interventions for targeted children.

Please remember if you have any key messages to pass onto the class teacher, there will be a member of staff who can pass this message on, or you can email the office or your class teacher via Class Dojo to arrange an appointment or a phone call.

I hope you support this change and see the benefits it will have on the children on arriving at school.

Kind regards,

Mr Stuart Mallott Principal

